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August 31, 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Erlebach, 

 

Due to a cancellation in our football schedule I have scheduled a game with Naselle Junior High 

in Naselle, WA on September 21, 2017. This is my official request to travel out of state for this 

football contest. We have played them in the past and I look forward to a balanced contest. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Leo Lawyer 

Principal 
 


